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Texas Board of Nursing
333 Guadalupe Street, Ste. 3- 460, Austin, Texas 78701

Phone:( 512) 30J- 7400 Fax.( 512) 305- 7401 www.bun. tc.Aas.gov

Katherine A. Thomas, MN, RN, FAAN
Executive Director

April 2, 2015

Christine Denise Windom

5704 Vista Park Ln.

Sachse, TX 75048

Dear Ms. Windom:

Our file-- ffects tha1I requirements of the Order of the Board entered on January23, 2014, have
been met.

You may be eligible to reinstate your nurse licensure compact privilege( s). Should you wish to do

so, you will need to complete and return the Sworn Declaration ofPrimary State ofResidence form,
a copy of which is enclosed.

Good luck in any future endeavors and should you have any questions, please contact me at( 512)
305- 6827.

Sincerely,

Diane Burell

Monitoring Supervisor

DB: sc

Enclosure:  Sworn Declaration of Primary State of Residence form

Members of the Board

Kathleen Shipp, MSN, RN, FNP
Lubbock, President

Nina Almasy, MSN, RN Deborah Bell, CLU, ChFC Patricia Clapp, BA Tamara Cowen, MSN, RN Sheri Crosby, JD, SPHR Marilyn Davis, MPA, BSN, RN
Austin Abilene Dallas Harlingen Dallas Sugar Land

Shelby Ellzey, BRA Monica Hamby, LVN Kathy Leader-Horn, LVN Mary M. LeBeck, MSN, RN Joserina Lujan, PhD, RN Beverley Jean Nutall, LVN
Midlothian Amarillo Granbury Weatherford El Paso Bryan


